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Wednesday 26th March 2014 

Dear Parents and Carers,

OFSTED Report – 5-7 March 2014 

I am pleased to attach the OFSTED report for Margaret Roper Catholic Primary School subsequent to 
our inspection earlier in March.  

This report will be live on the OFSTED website from the end of the week but it is important that 
parents and families receive it as soon as possible.

As you will see OFSTED graded our school as ‘Good’ overall.  This is a very pleasing report and one 
which identifies the clear strengths of our school, as well as signposting the areas we need to focus on 
to continue school improvement into the future.  You may be aware that OFSTED have revised their 
inspection criteria for schools a number of times since our last inspection in 2009 and the demand on 
schools has never been higher.  We are very pleased, therefore, that OFSTED have confirmed our 
school self-evaluation processes and agreed that we are a good school with many strengths and that 
governors, staff and parents are focussed on achieving the very best for our pupils and families.

We will be reviewing the key actions that OFSTED have identified in the report and, in fact, the 
development areas that have been identified are ones that we were already aware of and are working on 
currently.  This is a report to be celebrated and the success of our school is due to the exceptionally 
hard work of our whole school community.  We would like to thank our Governing body and our staff 
who work extremely hard, not just during an inspection but throughout the year.  We are also very 
proud of all our children, who commented to OFSTED on many occasions that they enjoyed school 
and were very proud of Margaret Roper.

If you have any comments or queries about our OFSTED report we welcome them and appreciate 
feedback.  You can do this by emailing the office or writing directly to me at school.

For ease of communication we are sending this report to all families registered on ParentMail and 
sending paper copies to families who have not registered.  Paper copies are available at the school 
office on request.  The report will also be published on our school website on Thursday and available 
on the OFSTED website soon afterwards.

Thank you very much for your support of our school, both now and in the past.  Our parents and 
families are the greatest strength of our school.

Sincerely

Dermot J Mooney Michael Hearne
Head teacher Chair of Governors 

Caring, Learning and Achieving Together as part of God’s Family
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